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Public Notice – Short-Term Rentals 
 

The City of White Salmon is discussing a draft ordinance that provides for the 

registration of short-term rentals within the city limits of White Salmon. The draft ordinance 

does not address zoning. It is a registration process that provides a process for the city to know 

who is providing short-term rentals, where they are located, provides guidelines for providing 

short-term rentals, and educates the owners of short-term rentals that state and city taxes are 

required to be collected. The discussion will take place on Wednesday, July 17, 2019 at 6:00 

p.m. at the City Council Chambers, 220 NE Church, White Salmon WA 98672. 

A copy of the draft ordinance is available in the City Council’s Agenda Packet for the 

July 17, 2019 council meeting on the city’s website – http://www.white-salmn.net. On the home 

page click on the upcoming meeting of July 17 and then click on the “Packet” item. If you click 

on the agenda item number, it will take you directly to the materials provided to the city council 

regarding the draft ordinance. Hard copies of the agenda packet is also available at City Hall. 

The city is taking public comment under this item regarding the draft ordinance that 

provides for the registration of short-term rentals. The draft ordinance does not address zoning. 

If you have questions regarding the draft ordinance, please contact Jan Brending, Clerk 

Treasurer at janb@ci.white-salmon.wa.us or 509-493-1133 Ext. 205. 
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